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​GENEROSITY

GMEA ALL STATE CHORUS PERFORMERS

Congratulations to Rock Chaney and Nayla Smith for being selected as singers for the Georgia
All State Chorus. All students auditioning for All State prepare a solo, sing major, minor, and
chromatic scales, and perform three music literacy examples in major and minor keys to
demonstrate their ability to read music they have never seen before. Over 8000 students
audition across the state of GA to be selected for 1200 spots in the five choirs from 7th-12th
grade. We had three other students who were within 2 points of achieving this impressive goal.
We are proud of the students who auditioned and challenged themselves to perform at this
level! Rock and Nayla will represent Dade County in the Middle School Mixed Chorus in
February 2022 at the UGA Classic Center!

DMS Theatre Students To Perform At DCHS

https://www.facebook.com/davisjackets/photos/pcb.1581231532219307/1581224192220041/
https://www.beprobeproudga.org/
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20211206/month


Davis Students Selected For 'Bee Good Cafe'



Congratulations to Faith, Haven, Roselynn, and John! They were recently selected to have
lunch in the Bee Good Cafe at Davis Elementary! Keep SOARing!

DES Scholastic Book Fair Was A Success

DMS CHARACTER SPOTLIGHT



Congratulations to these individuals for being recognized at Dade Middle School for their
PATRIOTISM. Pictured above are: DMS Teacher, Mr. Jonathan Page; DMS Students, Liah
Baxter; and Kyrin Corsaro

BE PRO BE PROUD Mobile Career Center Visits DCHS

The BE PRO BE PROUD mobile career center visited DCHS last week. DCHS students
participated in some of the hands-on and virtual activities that included: welding, health care,
plumbing, robotics, commercial truck driving, and more. To learn more about the BE PRO BE
PROUD movement, click HERE.

https://www.beprobeproudga.org/
https://www.beprobeproudga.org/


DECEMBER DCS Calendar Of Events

For up-to-date events, please check the calendar as things may change or new events may be
added from time to time. Click HERE to view the monthly calendar of events.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regular-scheduled meeting Monday,
December 13, 2021 at 5:00PM. The meeting will be held in the auditorium at Dade County High
School. For a listing of the Dade County Board of Education's monthly meetings, please
click HERE.
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https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2#calendar1/20211206/month
https://ga50000081.schoolwires.net/Page/2030
https://www.facebook.com/Dade-County-Schools-Trenton-GA-1852831428323707/
https://twitter.com/dade_schools



